THE KERNERSVILLE MUSEUM FOUNDATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
MINUTES
March 13, 2018

[bookmark: _GoBack]	The Kernersville Museum Foundation Board of Directors met for its regular meeting on March 13, 2018, in the Kernersville Museum at 4:00 p.m.  The following members were present: Jim Taylor, President, Jim Tobin, Treasurer, Barbara Bull, Jason Grubbs, Ron Day, 2nd Vice President, Madeline Shepperson, and Kelly Hargett, ED. There were not enough Board members present to constitute a quorum. The following members were absent: Chris Thompson, Chris Langham 1st, Vice President, and Mark Chandler, Kay Pinnix, Secretary, John Wolfe, ex officio, Bertha Primm, Anne Coltrane. 
 
	Present members discussed a few topic related to the Museum, however, since there were not enough members present to make a quorum, the meeting was never officially called to order. 
	
	
